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May 18, 1995

L. JUNIOR WHITE
15516 N CLEVELAND RD
PRESTON ID 83263

Mr. White:

I have had some recent discussions with Pete Peterson, Watermaster
of WD 11. It appears there is still some diverse opinions about
correct points of diversion for your rights on South Hoops Creek.
I have enclosed copies of portions of transfers #3345 & 3346. Part
2, area C shows what I believe to be the points of diversion you
should take delivery of South Hoops Creek water. If a different 1/4
of 1/4 location is desired, then you would be required to file for
a transfer of point of diversion.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

Harold W. Jones
Water Resource Supervisor

CC: Pete Peterson, WM
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